

CITY OF SAINT PAUL Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 

 Telephone:
 651-266-8989

 Facsimile:
 651-266-9124

 Web:
 www.stpaul.gov/dsi

08/07/2012

Bonnie Wright Attucks Brooks American Legion 976 Concordia St. Paul, MN 55104

Re: Notice of Nonrenewal of Liquor license and immediate closure

Dear Mr. Wright;

The Department of Safety and Inspections has received notice from the Minnesota Department of Revenue that Post 606 has an overdue tax liability. Under Minnesota law, the City of St. Paul is unable to renew your liquor license until a tax clearance certificate has been received from the Department of Revenue.

In addition, I have received notification that the check presented to DSI for the Post's license renewal has had a stop payment placed on it.

As a result of these issues, the liquor license issued to the American Legion Post 606 has expired as of 07/07/2012.

Effective immediately, the American Legion Post 606 is no longer authorized to sell liquor at 976 Concordia.

If you have nay questions regarding this notice, I can be reached at 651-266-9108.

A copy of this notice will be forwarded to the St. Paul Police Department and to the City Attorney's Office.

Sincerely,

Christine A. Rozek
Deputy Director
Department of Safety and Inspections